
 

Are you a teacher or educator in New York State
who works directly with youth ages 13 - 20?

If so, the New York State Office for the Prevention of Domestic
Violence has a paid opportunity for you to talk to us about
youth technology use! If you would like to sign up for this

opportunity and learn more, please click the link to the right.

 
Sign Up!

If you are interested in learning more about the type of work this research helps inform,
check out NYS OPDV’s Power Down Speak Up Campaign here.
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